October 22, 1974

Mrs. Arax Najarian
75 Crestview Road
Belmont, Massachusetts 02178

Dear Mrs. Najarian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $10.00,
which you were kind enough to make to the St. Vartan
Cathedral in memory of Reverend V. Papazian.

Our receipt #19148 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
. Office of the Primate
Enc.
mk



